
Dear TLS Community, 

I hope you had a wonderful weekend!  

I wanted to reach out to you on the heels of the board's exciting announcement about the merger of 
The Little School and Rabun Gap-Nacoochee School, effective June 2017. Institutionally, this is 
fantastic news for TLS, and it will be an incredible opportunity for the members of our community 
as well. 

The great folks at RGNS are working hard to get every last detail ready for the next school year, and 
they are eager to answer any questions you may have about admissions, programming, and the 
transition for next year. There will surely be many family discussions taking place in the coming 
weeks and months as you decide what 2017-2018 will bring for your child(ren). Please reach out so 
we may help you in this process! 

Although change is on the horizon, it's important that you know that here at TLS we remain 
committed to making 2016-2017 the Best Year Ever!! It's business as usual in the office, and in the 
classrooms and on the playground our students' joy and learning and wellbeing will always be at the 
heart of all we do. We look forward to the school events that will bring us together as a community, 
and we are excited to celebrate the spirit of TLS this year.  

Speaking of school events...please remember individual picture day tomorrow 
(Tuesday). Students may wear whatever they (you) choose. Wednesday will be class 
picture day, so students are to wear their green polo and khaki bottoms. 

As always, please let us know if you have any questions. 

My very best, 
Brooke 

Brooke Hopkins 
Head of School 

!  
PO Box 2465 
Clarkesville, GA 30523 
www.tlsacademy.com 
Office: (706) 754-8894 
Fax: (480) 287-8104 
Like us on Facebook!  
  

http://www.tlsacademy.com/
https://www.facebook.com/The-Little-School-140767369316653/?fref=ts


Sgro, Faulkner <fsgro@rabungap.org> 
Mon, Sep 19, 2016 at 9:50 AM 

To: Brooke Hopkins <office@tlsacademy.com> 
Lovely letter, Brooke. 
Thank you, 
Faulkner 

Faulkner Bagley Sgro 
Rabun Gap-Nacoochee School 
339 Nacoochee Drive 
Rabun Gap, Georgia 30568 
706-746-0010 
www.rabungap.org 
  

Sperry, Paul <psperry@rabungap.org> 
Mon, Sep 19, 2016 at 9:58 AM 

To: Brooke Hopkins <office@tlsacademy.com> 
You're awesome; nicely written Brooke. 

Paul 

Paul Sperry 
Science Department Chair 
201A Brown Science Building 
Rabun Gap - Nacoochee School 
339 Nacoochee Drive 
Rabun Gap, GA  30568 
Work:  (706) 746-7715 
Cell:  (267) 245-5951 
Email:  psperry@rabungap.org 
School website:  www.rabungap.org 

Brackett, Andrew [ETHUS] <ABracket@its.jnj.com> 
Mon, Sep 19, 2016 at 9:59 AM 

To: Brooke Hopkins <office@tlsacademy.com> 
Thanks for the extra communication – this is key to good change management.  Hopefully the 
response has been mostly positive and not too disruptive. 
  
Andy 
  

http://www.rabungap.org/
mailto:psperry@rabungap.org
http://www.rabungap.org/


Dale Holmes <tdaleholmes@gmail.com> 
Mon, Sep 19, 2016 at 10:22 AM 

To: Brooke Hopkins <office@tlsacademy.com> 
Brooke, 
You are a class act. 
  
Dale Holmes – Owner/Broker 
Headwaters Realty 
112 Spring Street 
P. O. Box 908 
Clarkesville, GA  30523 
Cell: 706-499-0367 
tdaleholmes@gmail.com 
www.movingtoclarkesville.com 
 

mailto:tdaleholmes@gmail.com
http://www.movingtoclarkesville.com/

